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HUNTINGTON MUSEUM OF ART IS AWARDED NEA FUNDING

WASHTNGTON, DC - The National Endowment for the Arts has awarded

the Huntington Museum of Art a $7,500 grant, according to U.S. Rep.
Nick J. Rahall, II (D-WV).

Through their Museum Program, the NEA is able to fund various
projects in areas such as special exhibitions, care of collections,
professional development, museums purchase plan, arts and artifacts
indemnity program, and museum resources. The funding received by the
Huntington Museum of Art is earmarked for the conservation and

treatment of their 19th-century art collection.

"The Huntington Museum of Art has done a tremendous job in caring
for and displaying beautiful collections of art over the years, and I
am sure that this grant will facilitate the museum’s continuing care,"
stated Rahall.
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